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This winter, the North Olympic Library System (NOLS) is offering three chances to race the 

clock and other puzzle teams at the Port Angeles Main Library, 2210 S. Peabody St. Jigsaw 

puzzle contests start at 10 a.m. sharp on the second Saturday of the month, Jan. 13, Feb. 10 and 

March 9. 

 

Puzzle teams of up to four people will be provided with a 500-piece jigsaw puzzle to complete 

within two hours. Prizes will be awarded to the team that finishes the puzzle first. If no puzzles 

are completed during the contest, the team with the fewest pieces remaining will be declared 

the winner. The puzzles are in a variety of designs, so teams can come back and try a different 

puzzle at each contest. 

 

Adults, teens, and children ages 10 and older are invited to compete. Bring your own team or 

join up with others at the event.  

 

For more information, visit www.nols.org/puzzle, call 360.417.8500, or email 

discover@nols.org. This program is generously supported by Port Angeles Friends of the 

Library.  

https://www.nols.org/puzzle
mailto:discover@nols.org


 

 

Jigsaw puzzle teams competing last April. On average, 45 people competed at each of the four jigsaw 

puzzle contests held last year in the Port Angeles Main Library. 
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